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18 March 2022 

Dear parent/carer 

RE: The Big Conversation 

Following our really positive Ofsted inspection, we are developing our new three year good-

to-great strategy. We are really keen to engage further with our community and understand 

how we can be even better at what we do. 

Our priorities for the next year focus on Culture, Climate, Community and Communication. In 

order to be the best we can be, we need your help. We are asking you, as a parent of a young 

person with special educational needs, to join in our Big Conversation. 

What does your child love about the Academy? Why? How can we make your child’s 

Academy experience even better?   

We also need your help in improving our communication systems. What currently works? 

What information do you need more of? What information are we missing? Is communication 

with the Academy easy? Could it be better? 

Your views are invaluable and will help us shape the future of our Academy, in order to best 

meet the needs and aspirations of all our young people and our community. 

To this end, we invite you to a coffee morning at the Academy on Thursday 24 March from 

10.00am – 11.00am in our community library, on site. Refreshments will be provided. The 

session will be facilitated by myself, Emily Rosaman, Vice Principal, and Aminah Javed, our 

SENDCO.   

If you are able to attend, please make contact via the details below so we can arrange 

refreshments.  

Whilst it would be fantastic to see you in person, if you are unable to attend, but would still 

like to share your views, there will be a survey shared with all parents/carers that you are 

welcome to contribute to. 

Many thanks in advance for your participation, and we really look forward to seeing you soon. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Emily Rosaman 

Vice Principal 

 

 


